
 

 

 

 

Bishop William Ward C of E 
Primary School Newsletter 

 

 
21st July  

2020 
 

 

Happy, respectful, lifelong learners 

‘I have come so that they may have life, and have it in all its fullness’ John 10:10 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
It has been lovely to see so many of you over the last week.  We have really enjoyed reconnecting with the 
children, who have all been fabulous about coming back in and adjusting to the new rules and expectations.  It 
has been great to hear what they have all been up to whilst at home.   
 
Thank you for your patience and dedication with home schooling over the last term.  Looking through Class Dojo, 
I have seen how hard you have worked; I know that it has not always been easy and many of you have been 
juggling work whilst supporting children in different year groups.  I hope that you are able to feel proud about 
what you have achieved with your children ς well done! 
 
From our new starters in September to our Year 6 children making their way to secondary school, I have seen the 
full range of primary school life in action this week. Here are some photos of what has been going on: 

     
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Outdoor fun and learning; reconnecting with friends 

Goodbye Year 6 2020! 



 

 
P e r s e v e r a n c e   H o p e   W i s d o m   F o r g i v e n e s s   C o m p a s s i o n   P e a c e   J u s t i c e   T r u s t      

 

There is one story that has dominated the end of the year, but 2019-нл ǿŀǎƴΩǘ ŀƭƭ ŀōƻǳǘ ȅƻǳ-know-what.  Here is 
a little celebration of the school year September-March: 

   
 

   
 

    
 

    
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Milk Bottle Tops Needed! 
Mrs Smith has plans for a display in the hall to 
be created using plastic milk bottle tops.  Please 
give them a wash, collect them up and bring 
them in a plastic bag in September. 
 
 
 
 
 

Finally, on behalf of all the staff at school, thank you for 
the end of term cards, presents and kind words of 
encouragement ς we are blessed with a lovely school 
community and it is a joy to be part of it. 
 
Over the holidays, there might be the occasional email 
relating to next year, so keep an eye on your inbox.  I 
look forward to seeing you all on September 3rd.  Have 
a fantastic summer everyone!                                  

Mr Bull 


